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Irde Fad ,

GLOBAL CLIMATE

At the meeting last week there was discussion on both the
efficiency of power stations in the UK and on the use of methane
from waste sites. My Secretary of State felt that the Prime
Minister might find it useful to see the enclosed notes on these
subjects. These describe what has been done so far in both areas
and give some indication of the future potential.

I am copying this to Richard Wilson.

S HADDRILL
Principal Private Secretary




